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City vandals struck at the weekend
when they up-ended this sculpture
in George Storrar Drive causing

- damage estimated at about

\ * R40 000. Erected about two
months ago, the idea of putting it
there was to raise awareness and
promote arts and culture in the
city. Ronel van der Vyver,
spokesman for the Millennium
Gallery which donated the
sculpture to the Pretoria City
Council, said it would take about
two weeks to repair the R80 000
work of art made of fibreglass and
cement. Then it would reclaim its
place of pride in Groenkloof.
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